
 

508-581-4153 

or 

pastor.millbury1stchurch@verizon.net 

To Register  
 

Please contact Pastor Carol Reynolds  
by phone or email  

Each year Lent reminds us that our lives are both fragile and brief. 

What better time for us to explore the reality of our own (and our 

family members’) mortality and begin to prepare ourselves for the 

eventuality of our dying? Over 5 sessions we’ll discuss hospice,  

advanced directives, preparing a will, pre-planning with a funeral 

home, as well as for the funeral service and the writing of an 

obituary. We will conclude with a Celebration of Life Party.  

Wednesdays, 2/17, 2/24, 3/2, 3/9 & 3/16 

Highlights 

• Led by professionals, including a hospice chaplain, funeral directors,  

   an elder law attorney, two pastors, and a registered nurse. 

• Includes the opportunity to design your own funeral/memorial service. 

• Free of charge and open to the public.  

• Participants of all ages are encouraged to attend.  

Brierly Pond Clubhouse 
Horne Way 
Millbury 
 
 
 

Sponsored by the Brierly I 
Condominium Association  
& the Millbury/Sutton  
Ecumenical Clergy Group  
 

 

 

 

    from 6:30-8:00 pm 
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ALL ARE WELCOME!ALL ARE WELCOME!ALL ARE WELCOME!ALL ARE WELCOME!     
Br ing a f r i end or a fami l y member! 

 


